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March 1, 2021
RE: CLOSURE OF LASALLE SECONDARY SCHOOL EXTENDED TO MARCH 9

To parents/guardians:
Lasalle Secondary School will be closed to and including March 9, 2021.
NEW:

Public Health Sudbury & Districts has extended the isolation period for all students and
staff of Lasalle Secondary School to and including March 9, 2021.

There are also updated testing requirements due to another confirmed case that screened
positive for a variant of concern.

Please ensure that you continue to follow the guidance from Public Health.
Lasalle remains in outbreak as directed by Public Health Sudbury & Districts.

Public Health will continue to assess the outbreak and the risk to the school community and
may advise additional measures.

If you have any questions regarding COVID-19 or the measures taken to address
COVID-19, please visit www.phsd.ca/COVID-19 or contact Public Health Sudbury & Districts
at 705.522.9200 ext. 524.

Updated information will be posted on the Board’s COVID-19 Advisory Section at the
following link: https://www.rainbowschools.ca/parents/covid-19/covid-19-advisory/

On behalf of the school and the board, | would like to thank you for your ongoing patience
and understanding as this situation continues to evolve.

Thank you for working together to keep everyone safe.
Sincerely,

Norm Blaseg

Director of Education



